
November 7, 2012 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
TO:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
FROM: Pat McLellan, Director  
 
RE:  School Board Approval 

 
Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Bennett C. Russell Elementary – Redeemer Church/services 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Santa Rosa Historical Society/Ghost Walk 
Berryhill Administrative Complex – Early Learning Coalition/mtgs, conferences, trainings 
Dixon Primary – Girl Scouts Troop 19/meetings 
Holley Navarre Middle – Boy Scouts Troop 104/Team Lock-in 
Jay Elementary – Abacus in Home Tutoring/tutoring 
Jay High – Jay Rec Basketball/practice and games 
Milton High – SRC Board of Commi8ssioners/Veterans Day & Memorial Day Ceremonies 
Milton High – Baseball Booster/Fall Ball Baseball League 
Pace High – Boy Scouts Troop 400/Banquet & Dinner 
West Navarre Intermediate – Caring & Sharing of South SRC/Thanksgiving Distribution 
 


